
30th/31st October 2021  

Monthly Newsletter  

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year B  

Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri. 
9.00am-1.00pm Tel: 8205480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website:  www.stlukesparishd15.ie 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

Mass Times  
Monday to Friday  10am 
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday 10.00am and 12noon Holy 
Days Vigil 7pm mass 11am 
 

Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Pastoral Worker 
Mr. Peter Siney 
 

P

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS  
Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 
 
Parish Envelopes  
26/09/21  €455 
03/10/21  €345 
10/10/21  €365 
17/10/21  €235 
Monthly Standing Orders:  €375 
 
For Diocese 
26/09/21 1st Coll. €105, 2nd Coll. €85 
03/10/21 1st Coll. €105, 2nd Coll. €75 
10/10/21 1st Coll. €80, 2nd Coll. €60 
17/10/21 1st Coll. €95, 2nd Coll. €100 

Thank you for your continued support. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THREE BASIC COVID-19 RULES 

 

ROTAS for Readers and Ministers of 
the Eucharist for the month of November 
are available to view on the notice board in 
the church porch or on the parish website 
www.stlukesd15.ie. 

GAELSCOIL AN CHUILINN ENROLEMENT 
Enrolement for Gaelscoil an Chuilinn for September 2022 is 
now open.  The closing date is 12th November 2021.  Please 
contact Emma in the school office  on 01 8262022 for more  
information. 

mailto:mulhudoffice@gmail.com
http://www.stlukesparishd15.ie
http://www.stlukesd15.ie


LITTLE ACTS OF KINDNESS - MAD SUNDAY 31ST OCTOBER  
 
Make a Difference (MAD) Sunday - #MADSUNDAY - Started 5 years 
ago as an open invitation to everyone. This beautifully simple initiative 
hopes to encourage ALL people make a conscious effort to do one simple 
thing to help another & share it to help, inspire, give hope & encourage 
others! 
It’s a day on which we are encouraging young and not so young, groups 
or individuals, parents & children, clubs & societies, families & friends, 
politicians & teachers, etc… to look out for others, to reach out to others 
and make a small difference in their home, community, school, parish, 
etc. To consciously do at least one simple act of kindness and then share 
it on social media all using the hashtag #MADSUNDAY 

Feast of All Saints 
Vigil Mass Sunday 31st October 7pm 
Morning Mass Monday 1st November 11am. 

 

 

 

 

We wish all our parishioners a happy 

and safe Halloween.  

NOVEMBER – MONTH OF REMEMBRANCE 
 

The month of November is a special time not just in the 
Church but in wider society also, when we take time to 
remember our dead.  
 
Our special Remembrance Mass will take place on  
Tuesday 23rd of November at 7pm. We will remember 
those from our parish who have passed away in the past 
18 months but also all those we have loved and lost, no 
matter when. “May perpetual light shine upon them…” 
 
Altar Lists of the Dead are available at the back of the 
church. 

 
 

WELCOME 
This week we welcome a new member to our parish 
team.  Our newly appointed pastoral worker Peter Siney 
will join us on Tuesday 2nd November.  We welcome 
Peter and look forward to getting to know him and 
working with him to enhance the parish. 

ST. LUKE’S OVER 55’S CLUB 
Congratulations to St. Luke’s Over 55’s Club on  
celebrating their 25th Anniversary.  The group meet 
every Wednesday afternoon in the parish hall and  
partake in various activities.  New members are always 
welcome.  For more information contact the parish  
office. 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
Our Christmas raffle will take place again this year in aid of church funds.  
Tickets will be sold before and after all weekend masses from 6th Nov.  
and will also be available during the week from the Parish Office.   
Proceeds will be put to good use for upkeep of the Grotto and Peace  
Garden, for Hospitality events and for other incidental expenses as they 
arise.  Prizes will include gift vouchers, various hampers and many more.  
Thank you for your support. 


